

The Unification Church

North American Headquarters

481 8th Avenue, New York, NY 10001

Tel: 212-997-0050 | Fax: 212-997-0051 | E-mail admin@unification.org

Blessing Workshop Cancelled August 27-28

Joshua Cotter and Phillip Schanker August 26, 2011

MEMO: BFD 2011-08-26

To: District Directors, State & Church Leaders, All Blessed Central Families

From: National Blessed Family Ministry

Re: URGENT NOTICE: Cancellation of LEVEL 1 BLESSING WORKSHOP

August 27-28, 2011 at the Lovin' Life Learning Center, 4 W. 43rd Street, New York, NY

Date: August 26, 2011

WORKSHOP CANCELLED DUE TO EXPECTED HURRICANE CONDITIONS IN NEW YORK

The growing seriousness of the expected impact of Hurricane Irene upon New York City this weekend has forced us to <u>cancel the Level 1 Blessing Workshop</u> originally scheduled for Saturday and Sunday, August 27-28. This is consistent with recent announcements and recommendations from the City of New York, and with most other organizations with activities and events previously scheduled in the city.

While all previously registered participants have been contacted, be sure to let all Blessed Central Families know that there will <u>not</u> be a Blessing Workshop this weekend at the Lovin' Life Learning Center in Manhattan. We sincerely apologize for this late but necessary decision, and appreciate your understanding. We will reschedule and announce a Level 1 workshop in the near future.

May God bless you and your family.

Sincerely,

Rev. Joshua Cotter Executive Vice President Unification Church – USA Rev. Phillip Schanker
Director, Blessed Family Ministry

Unification Church - USA